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Comments: Hello I'm a concerned outdoor enthusiast. I'm very concerned about the proposed development on

Jackson mountain. Please stand up for wildlife by advocating that the Jackson Mountain trails system either be

scrapped entirely or highly modified to consider negative impacts to wildlife. Deer and Elk herds are in decline in

the area, additional stressors will compound declining populations. Existing measures like seasonal closures are

ineffective without enforcement and enforcement is lacking due to funding issues within land management

agencies. We can't trust a community that constructed trails without approval to follow rules regarding seasonal

wildlife closures. Thank you for your time and all you do for our public lands.

 

Patrick Megee


